
From: Sheri Ashleman
To: City Council
Subject: 11/16/2015 Agenda Item 8b - 2016 City budget
Date: Friday, November 13, 2015 3:46:26 PM

Dear Council Members,

 

We can't know that annexing Point Wells is the best answer for the City if we don't study other
 alternatives. Please approve adding money in the 2016 budget for a study of tolling on
 Richmond Beach Drive as it enters Snohomish County. This is a critical decision for the City
 with long term consequences. It deserves a full study including alternatives like tolling. Thank
 you for your consideration.

Sheri Ashleman

19803 15th Avenue NW

Shoreline WA 98177
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